Rachel Simon
PO Box 2422
Providerice, RI 02906

Mr. Edward Perry
130 Enterprise Drive
Marshfield, MA 02050

December 1, 2017
Mr. Perry-

1 amwriting to follow up on our discussions regarding WPMZ's directional array as it
relates Yo the Installation of W235CN.

WPMZ has been operating undar a low power STA ( BSTA-20150408ACV ) for some
{ime now due to equipment damage caused by leaks in its transmitter building. The landlard
decided It would not repalr the existing structure, and instead provided a new transmitter
bullding for WPMZ. The STA in question was modified sarller this year {o allow operation with
parametsrs at variance, and nondirectional operation to accommodate this move.

WPMZ racently finished moving all of the AM broadeast equipment out of the old
building, Including the main transmitter, the phasor, and the transmission lines. During this
process, additional squipment damage was sustained, and repalir efforts have baen ongolng
now that WPMZ Is in the new shelter,

Recently, WPMZ has been operating non-directionally 1o accommodate repairs and
measurements on the directional antenna system after the move. As such, WPMZ was not
operating directionally during the pre-construction period for W235CN and a partial proaf could
not be performed before construction. Once repairs o the main transmitter and the antenna
system are complete, Radio Sharon shall perform a partlal proof on WPMZ's array,

Regards,

Rachsl Simon

B kShnon.




